
Guidelines, Terms & Conditions for the #BubbleWoofWalk 
 
Oak Tree Animals' Charity wants all photos of the #BubbleWoofWalk to 
illustrate animals that are as happy, healthy and safe as can be. So before 
sending or submitting your photos, please do consider this. 
 
Pictures must depict the animals' natural beauty, so please do not dress 
your pet up, unless the clothing is for their benefit, e.g. to keep them 
warm and safe. This means no fancy dress. 
 
If Oak Tree Animals’ Charity feels your image does not meet with these 
standards, we reserve the right to remove it from our page. 
 
By entering this event you are agreeing to Oak Tree Animals’ Charity 
contacting you to notify you of any relating information, and you are 
agreeing that all images you provide may be shared with the Oak Tree 
Animals’ Charity’s social media audience. Please ensure that people 
included in the pictures you send us are aware of this. Your personal data 
will not be used for any other purpose than what you agreed to on 
entering. 
 
Events may occur that render the event or issuing of incentives 
impossible due to reasons beyond the control of Oak Tree Animals’ 
Charity, who may at their absolute discretion vary or amend the event 
and the entrant agrees that no liability will attach to the Oak Tree 
Animals’ Charity as a result.  
    
Oak Tree Animals' Charity reserve the right at any time to modify these 
terms and conditions, alter or discontinue this event if deemed necessary 
in their opinion or if circumstances arise outside their control. 


